
 

LOCAL FOOD 
PANTRY FOOD DRIVE 

 
 

 
 

For the months of September, October, and November all the classrooms 
at Armorel Elementary will be collecting goods for the 

Blytheville Food Pantry. The class who collects the most 
goods will receive an ice cream party!! 

 
 

Every morning the classroom teacher will collect the all of the items from 
the students and at the end of the week they will be turned in and 

counted. 
 

 
 

 
WE WILL ACCEPT ANY NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEM. 

 
The drive will be from September 3rd – November 29th.   


